From: registrar

To: Susi Ahlborn

Cc: Mona Habashy

Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2020 12:27:31 PM

From: Suson Brown <>

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 8:47 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline

To Ontario Energy Board,

I respectfully urge the Ontario Energy Board not to give permission for the Dawn-Parkway
gas pipeline expansion. It is unacceptable to construct such a pipeline through an ecologically
significant wetland. Scientific studies must be done on impacts to species at risk and
ecosystems from construction and leaks before a review is conducted.

It is also economically unsound to build this pipeline. Investments in energy efficiency,
conservation and renewable energy ought to take precedence over fossil fuel energy projects,
especially when ratepayers will be footing the bill.

A fully transparent oral hearing, open to the public must be held before the Enbridge Dawn-
Parkway pipeline is allowed to be built.

Thank you for your consideration.

Susan Brown


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
mailto:Susi.Ahlborn@oeb.ca
mailto:Mona.Habashy@oeb.ca



